Community Council Minutes

9/17/19

Minutes were read and approved from the last meeting. The student council reported on a proposed
food drive and we talked about how they were helping with STEAM activities at the school.

We discussed open positions for the community council. Kara Hale will be the Community Council Chiar.
Megan Wells will be the ViceChair. Mackenzie Loo will be the secretary and Alicia Dovenbarger will be
the digital citizenship representative.

The Contact information form was completed.

We talked about the trustlands plan and school improvement plan. Basic information about goals and
how money is being spent was talked about.

We discussed ways to improve communication of information.

Meeting was adjourned.



